
 
                        Pamela H. Sherwood  

    4625 W 86th St 
Indianapolis, IN  46268 

    Telephone: 317.713.8977 
       pamela.hollick@centurylink.com 

 

February 5, 2020 
 
Hon, Kathleen H. Burgess, Commission Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 

Re: Broadwing Communications, LLC 
 Notice of Exit Plan for Partial Discontinuance  
 of Certain Voice and Data Services 

Dear Hon. Burgess: 

Enclosed for filing please find the original of this letter and the attached Broadwing 
Communications, LLC Submission of Exit Plan For the Partial Discontinuance of Certain Voice 
and Data Services to notify the Commission of the Company's intent to discontinue the provision 
of certain voice and data services on or after March 20, 2020, subject to applicable regulatory 
approvals. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing. Any questions you may have regarding this filing should 
be directed to my attention at 317.713.8977 or via email to pamela.sherwood@centurylink.com. Thank 
you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely 

 

/s/ Pamela Sherwood 

Pamela Sherwood 

 

PHH/sc   

cc: All Parties on the Attached Certificate of Service (via electronic and first-class mail)  
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